
 

 

Today is Pyjamarama Day and we have 

loved being in school in our pyjamas all 

day! We have donated £1 to the Book 

Trust to help make sure every child gets a 

bedtime story. 

We have spent some time today talking 

about our favourite bedtime stories and 

we thought we would share some with 

you as recommendations for your next 

bedtime story. We have made a bed with 

us lying in it reading our favourite bedtime 

story. 

We hope you will enjoy them as much we 

do!  










